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If there was one guy they should have turned the other way in
attacking, it was Judge Roy Moore.  Now they know! –Reported
by The Sons of Liberty Media, November 22, 2017

Scripture is clear, friends:

“One witness shall not rise up against a man for any iniquity,
or for any sin, in any sin that he sinneth: at the mouth of
two witnesses, or at the mouth of three witnesses, shall the
matter be established. If a false witness rise up against any
man to testify against him that which is wrong; Then both the
men, between whom the controversy is, shall stand before the
LORD, before the priests and the judges, which shall be in
those days; And the judges shall make diligent inquisition:
and, behold, if the witness be a false witness, and hath
testified falsely against his brother; Then shall ye do unto
him, as he had thought to have done unto his brother: so shalt
thou put the evil away from among you. And those which remain
shall hear, and fear, and shall henceforth commit no more any
such evil among you. And thine eye shall not pity; but life
shall go for life, eye for eye, tooth for tooth, hand for
hand, foot for foot.” -Deuteronomy 19: 15-21

In law, this is still applicable today.  The only problem is
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that most Americans think that it is free speech when nothing
could be further from the truth.

Free speech does not give anyone license to lie or maliciously
attack nor does it permit anyone to defame.

[Rumble Video]

The Associated Press reported Jury: Democratic PAC defamed Roy
Moore, awards him $8.2M

A federal jury awarded Republican Roy Moore $8.2 million in
damages Friday after finding a Democratic-aligned super PAC
defamed  him  in  a  TV  ad  recounting  sexual  misconduct
accusations during his failed 2017 U.S. Senate bid in Alabama.

Jurors found the Senate Majority PAC made false and defamatory
statements against Moore in one ad that attempted to highlight
the accusations against Moore. The verdict, returned by a jury
after a brief trial in Anniston, Alabama, was a victory for
Moore, who has lost other defamation lawsuits, including one
against comedian Sacha Baron Cohen.

“We’re very thankful to God for an opportunity to help restore
my  reputation  which  was  severely  damaged  by  the  2017
election,”  Moore  said  in  a  telephone  interview.

Ben Stafford, an attorney representing Senate Majority PAC,
said in an emailed statement that they believe the ruling
would be overturned on appeal.

Moore,  a  former  Republican  judge  known  for  his  hardline
stances opposing same-sex marriage and supporting the public
display of Ten Commandments, lost the 2017 Senate race after
his campaign was rocked by misconduct allegations against him.
Leigh Corfman told The Washington Post and said Moore sexually
touched her in 1979 when she was 14 and he was a 32-year-old
assistant  district  attorney.  Moore  denied  the  accusation.
Other women said Moore dated them, or asked them out on dates,
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when they were older teens.

[Rumble Video]

© 2022 NWV – All Rights Reserved

E-Mail Bradlee Dean: Bradlee@SonsOfLibertyRadio.com

https://rumble.com/embed/vad37j/?pub=hw409

